
Parent & Family Engagement
Our school’s motto is:
“We are the Three Falls Falcons.
Every student counts… Every moment matters.”

In order to support this motto and encourage parent & family engagement,
we are committed to the following:

*Most of the opportunities for input will happen during our PTVO and Community Council meetings. Feel free
to come and join us!

School Goals and Responsibilities
● The school will provide programs, activities, and procedures for the engagement of parents and

families, planned and accomplished with meaningful consultation of parents* of participating children.

Information Distribution
● The school will establish consistent and effective communication between parents in a language they

understand through the following means: email, school Facebook page, school Instagram page, school
website, school newsletters, and other media forms as seen appropriate. “Like” our social media sites
and follow us.

Parent* Participation
● Parents will be given the opportunity to provide input on family night activities held.
● Parents will be given the opportunity to provide input on the school-wide plan.
● Parents will receive updates and summaries throughout the year on how the school is doing on

completion of the plan.
● The school will provide parents with specific opportunities to be involved in their child’s education:

grade-level field trips and programs, classroom parties & volunteering, school-wide assemblies, reading
to/by/with students, hands-on activities, safety procedure training, etc.

● Parents are invited and encouraged to attend all scheduled meetings to share ideas for school
improvement, to bring about increased student achievement, and school-community success
.

Parent Support
● The school will hold all district calendared SEPs. When parents are unable to attend, the school will

provide phone conferences, Google Meet conferences, or in-home conferences.
● Our full-time school counselor will be available during school hours to provide information on

community services available, parenting tips, and other support, upon request by a parent.

*The word “parent” is equivalent to “guardian”.

If you have any questions about our parent and family engagement plan, please contact Principal Jennifer
Eggleston at jennifer.eggleston@washk12.org or call the school at 435-635-7229. We look forward to a
wonderful year, interacting with and learning from our parents and families.
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